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As from the 31st July 2015, I, Dr Whyte-Venables will be leaving Derby Road Surgery. I have enjoyed being a GP in this practice for the last fourteen years. However due to a change in family commitments, I have had to make the difficult decision to leave the practice.
I will continue to be a GP, but out of Portsmouth City.

However Dr Jenny Vanner, will be joining the practice, and will take over my role as a partner from August 2015.   Some of you may already remember her as she has trained at Derby Road Surgery.  She will be a wonderful addition to the practice.

[bookmark: _GoBack]Dr Ewan O’Farrell who has been our Practice Registrar this year will be completing his final year of general practice training in August 2015, and will be moving on to take up a new post in a local practice as a salaried partner.  We wish him well in his new role.

Dr Sarah Lobban will be staying with the practice as the Practice Registrar, for a further year, until the summer of 2016.

It has been a great privilege to work at Derby Road Surgery and get to know so many of you over the last few years.  I can only wish you all Good Health for the Future.
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